

October 25, 2003

Mr. Michel de Spot c/o GLOBE Foundation of Canada World Trade Centre 504-999 Canada Place Vancouver, BC V6C 3E1

200 - 4010 Regent Street Burnaby, British Columbia CANADA • V5C 6N2

TEL: 604.430.8035 FAX: 604.430.8085 1.888.430.8035

www.apeg.bc.ca

Dear Michel:

On behalf of Council, I wish to thank you and the members of the Sustainability Committee for your efforts to integrate sustainability into the professions of engineering and geoscience in British Columbia. The committee has made great strides since the adoption of the Guidelines for Sustainability by Council in March 1995.

As you are well aware, both businesses and governments in British Columbia and around the world are adopting sustainability as a core value and it is essential that our professions move in the same direction.

Your passion for this initiative is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Dick Fletcher, P.Eng.

President

Yesterday's **Progress** 

Tomorrow's Promise